
PARK CITY MUNICIPAL CORPORATION 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

INSURANCE BROKER SERVICES 

 

Park City Municipal Corporation is requesting proposals from licensed, qualified 

insurance brokers to provide insurance brokerage services for placement of certain 

municipal/public entity insurances as requested. 

A sample agreement outlining services to be performed and other information will be 

provided upon request. Proposal deadline is July 19, 2013. Please also visit www.parkcity.org  

for additional information. 

Interested parties please contact Jason Glidden, City Hall, Executive Office at 435) 615-

5180 or e-mail: jglidden@parkcity.org. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.parkcity.org/

